
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
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          Wednesday, 26th February 2025 

         

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The children in Year 2 are having a sewing afternoon on Monday 17th March.  The classes would like some 
help with sewing on this afternoon.   
 
If you are able to come in and help from 1pm until 3pm, please could you complete this form to let us know. 
 
Thank you as always for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 2 Team  
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